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The Tag Agency is facing a high demand for new registrations and we are taking new registrations in the 
order of scheduled appointments. Please keep your scheduled appointments on time or call in advance 
to cancel if you cannot keep your appointment as many are waiting to be registered. All new registrations 
must be screened by phone for appointments to meet the requirements of the policy change that was 
approved May, 30, 2019. 

We will continue to assist with your CPN tag renewals and other related business in between appointments 
and ask for everyone’s patience and cooperation as we are working meticulously to process your 
information.

Citizen Potawatomi Nation Tag Agency has implemented changes to ensure that our sta�  and customers are 
protected as the Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19) situation develops. Our services require that we continue to 
conduct business and are committed to the service and safety for our customers and employees.

• We have encouraged our sta�  and customers to stay home if they are sick or have been exposed to 
someone that is ill. 

• The Tag Agency lobby is closed until further notice.

• We have implemented and have social distancing procedures in place. Please remain outside of the Tag 
Agency entrance and follow instructions for curbside assistance.

• If customers need assistance, we encourage them to call the Tag Agency at 405-273-1009 and the sta�  
will provide instructions for new tag appointments and how to renew your tag.

• A full list of documents and information can be found at potawatomi.org/services/cpn-tag-agency.


